
Newsletter 19.4.24 

 

 

This week: 

It was lovely to see all the children at the beginning of the week looking happy and rested. 

As it is a new term we have been starting a new topic – Revolution about the Victorians.  In 
addition to this we have begun a new science topic about blood and the heart.  In art the 
children are learning about shade, tone and tint.  In theory the weather should be getting better 
and so the children will be participating in athletics and cricket lessons outside. 

 

Next week: 

We will be starting to look at how education changed across the Victorian period. We will also 
be looking at the heart in more detail.  In English we will be continuing to focus on writing and 
using all  the skills that we have learnt across the year. 

Maths – year 6 – revision for SATs 

                 Year 5 – percentages 

 

PE days:   
Monday and Tuesday.    
Please can you ensure that the children have their PE kit in Monday to Friday just in case 
things might change.    

   

Homework:    
Homework will be given out on a Friday and collected in on Wednesday.    
If the children could look at their homework over the weekend so that if there are any 
problems they can come and talk to us on Monday or Tuesday then we can help them.   
 

Dates to remember: 

13th – 16th May  Key Stage 2 SATs 

Year 6 parents – please check when your child will be attending their secondary school for 
transition days and meetings. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend,    
    
Mrs Taylor and Mrs Garry    


